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Gage, Hannah

From: Gage, Hannah
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 7:56 AM
To: 'rosborough.evelyn@epa.gov'; 'burrell.monica@epa.gov'
Cc: Blanz, Bob; Leamons, Bryan; McWilliams, Carrie; Byrum, Shane; Lester, Guy
Subject: Review of Draft Permit for Ash Grove Cement Company - AR0042846
Attachments: AR0042846_PN.docx

May 31, 2017 
 
Ms. Evelyn Rosborough (6WQ-O) 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
1445 Ross Avenue 
Dallas, TX  75202-2733 
 
RE:  NPDES Permit Number AR0042846 – Ash Grove Cement Company 
 

Dear Ms. Rosborough: 
 
Pursuant to Section III.B.7 and VI.A.2 of the Memorandum of Agreement (MOA), the subject draft permit that
ADEQ is planning to send to public notice was e-mailed to you this date for review.  This is a Minor Industrial
facility’s NPDES permit. 
 
We request that you provide ADEQ with your approval, comments, objections, or recommendations.  ADEQ 
will proceed with issuance of the public notice if no comments are received within the required review
timeframe. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Permits Branch at (501) 682-0623. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Robert E. Blanz, Ph.D., P.E. 
Acting Senior Operations Manager 
Office of Water Quality 
 

Attachment (Permit) 
 


